
October 16, 2000

Don Sorchyck

SONORAN NEWS

Re:
“peyote Hebets” 

Dear Don: 

If you are half the man you think you are,  you will gladly run the following notice in the same issue as your pending expose’ on “peyote Hebets”:

NOTICE:  In the spirit of fairness and in our continual goal of presenting the whole truth, we will allow Mr. Hebets a full page insert in the next edition of this very paper so that he can respond to my allegations and charges concerning his association with Leo Mercado and the Peyote Foundation.  Look for it under the heading:  “Leo’s Medicine”.  

Of course, if you are just a cowardly reptile from the swamplands of Florida who likes to call people bad names in your hateful tabloid, and then run and hide from the whole truth, you can just ignore this entire letter like you have earlier ones I have sent you.  

Sincerely,
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Noel J. Hebets

NJH:njh

cc:
New Times


Foothills Sentinel


Cave Creek Community

P.S.  This letter is copyrighted, and you have my permission to print its entire text (from salutation to signoff) or a photocopy of the entire document, but nothing less.  I also reserve the right to present this letter to any other newspaper or similar media for their presentation in its entirety, and/or to include it in a mailing to the zip codes served by your paper.  

2000, Noel J. Hebets, Attorney
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